http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=72735

Missouri River Management meeting scheduled in Nebraska City
(KLZA)-- The U.S. Army Corps of engineers will host a Missouri River Water

Management meeting on Wednesday, October 27 at the Steinheart Lodge in
Nebraska City.

The meeting is one of seven to be held throughout the Missouri River basin. The
meeting will be held starting at 6 p.m.

Updates will be provided on the 2021 runoff and reservoir operations as well as
operations for the 2022 runoff season.

Due to COVID-19 meeting guidelines, attendance will be limited to 50 people. All
attending will be required to wear masks.
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